[image: image1.jpg]PORT ELIZABETH KENNEL CLUB





Important Reminder Letter.  25.4.2012
· Due to the coming weekend being a ---- l o n g  w e e k e n d -----
PEKC  will be closed ----but will resume normal training the following week end- 

· THERE is an open show at Baakens Valley Dog School 6.5.2012- 

· CLUB 100 – 13.5.2012  Please join us we will start at 12:00 and there will be eats  and chat!

· P.E.K.C OPEN SHOW – 4 &5 AUGUST 2012 Entires on the date from 08:00
· Closing date for the East London shows are 26.4.2012
· Closing date for the Oudsthoorn shows  are 7.5.2012
Membership fees WERE DUE AS FROM  1st July this year – 
To those who have UPDATED THEIR MEMBERSHIP FEES thank you very much –
You may check with me on Sunday’s – or request info by email 
You DO have the priviledge of using the club please help us to maintain the club by paying your membership. 

If you have paid your fees – I thank you
Website:     Our Website is full of information – please feel free to pop in and check the website, the show schedules   will be posted on our website  www.pekc.synthasite.com. If there is anything you would like to put on our PEKC website contact Glenda on 076-883-5685 or 041-379-3458 at home.
Notice Board  We are  trying to keep the Notice board updated regularly – please come to the club house check the notice board for any new  notices.
*****************PLEASE TAKE NOTE *****************

For those members who are interested – CGC TESTS AT P.E.K.C.ARE BEING HELD REGULARLY PLEASE CONTACT  BRIDGET ON 0825426771 OR EMAIL  bridget@igen.co.za     
ANNUAL   AWARDS ---CLOSING DATE         11.11.2012      AT 13:00

Please take note that only  PEKC forms will be accepted – we will not accept little pieces of odd paper – and please report only one dog per page  --  These forms are available from the secretary. NO LATE OR EMAIL ENTRIES WILL BE ACCEPTED  

Thanking you,  sincerely,
 Janet Prince 
P.E.K.C. Secretary.

